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I respectfully request your support of HB2314. I have ridden over 10,000 miles on Oregon
roads and this bill would make the best of bad traffic situations for all users. 

If I'm driving my car, all riders who safely lane split past me as allowed by this bill would
allow myself and other drivers to all get to their destinations faster rather than add to the
traffic jam.

I hope you support HB2314 as my representative. Thank you. 

-Chris
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